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22nd April 2025 
 

 
Year 8 Parents’ Evening 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
  
I am writing to invite you to meet your child’s teachers on Thursday 1st May from 3:30-6:30pm.  
 
Research has shown that attending parents’ evenings is a big factor in children doing well at school, so 
it is important that you attend this event with your child.  
 
The evening will give you an opportunity to:  
  

• Meet with each of your child’s subject teachers.   
• Discuss your child’s progress so far.  
• Look at the work they are doing in class.  
• Find out how to support your child to prepare for the upcoming end-of-year assessments.  

  
 
Teachers will be available from 3.30pm until 6:30pm in the hall.  
 
Light refreshments will be available, and an opportunity to enter a free raffle to win a hamper of prizes.  
  
Let us know if you can make it by completing this short form- Click here.  
  
We look forward to seeing you and appreciate your support. Through your attendance at this parents’ 
evening, you really help us to work together to ensure your child is reaching their potential.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

Y Morris 

 
Ms Y Morris 
Assistant Principal 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/xCYTF1s3MJ

